
Minister for Housing, Planning and Consumer Affairs – Correspondence with 
Community 

Mr WILLIE question to MINISTER for HOUSING, PLANNING and CONSUMER 
AFFAIRS  

My question is on behalf of my constituent, Christine Hayden, from Glenorchy, and 
a number of other constituents who have been left unanswered for long periods of time 
when letters are sent to you on their behalf. Christine has been waiting for return advice 
on her housing and policing issue for over eight weeks now. Why do you continually 
ignore the needs of Tasmanians and those asking questions related to your 
responsibilities? Will you commit to improving your efforts to answer correspondence 
from members of the community in a timely and helpful manner? 
 


